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Tyler’s small engine
SALES & SERVICE

Route 202, Antrim, NH 03440

588-6200

MON—FRI  8 am to 5:30 pm
SAT  9 am to 1 pm

POWER EQUIPMENT

www.tylerssmallengine.com

Free Community Suppers
Mar 16  •  Apr 20  •  May 18

5:30 pm
First Presbyterian Church

73 Main St, Antrim

Six action items were identified at the Antrim 2020 com-
munity profile event that took place last October. One of the 
action items identified as a need or benefit to the community 
at this community visioning event was to know more about 
and to promote local area trails. At the first follow-up plan-
ning meeting in November, a group of enthusiastic citizens 
banded together with several veteran conservation commis-
sioners to form Trails of Antrim as one of the action groups 
to come out of the Antrim 2020 project. 
Since that initial planning meeting, several small group 

meetings and hikes to trails in town were conducted to pre-
pare and plan trail rehabilitation and revitalization activi-
ties. Rehabilitation is envisioned to consist of providing new 
blazing, some tree and shrub cutting, and providing signage 
and trail information at the trail heads. The initial trail cho-
sen to be revitalized is the Meadow Marsh Trail. This trail 
is north of Gregg Lake, a moderate stroll from 
the town beach in the riparian woodland along 
Craig Road and Hattie Brown (a thrown down/
discontinued) Road. The trail, on town land 
maintained by the Conservation Commission, 

is approximately 0.6 miles long. A pleasant stroll on a nice 
day. It is the intention of Trails of Antrim to have this trail 
fully rehabilitated with a grand re-opening on June 3, 2017, 
which also coincides with National Trails Day (http://na-
tionaltrailsday.americanhiking.org/ ).   
Trails of Antrim has started a Facebook group page at 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/trailsofantrim/. It is a pub-
lic group, so join and visit frequently to see what is new with 
the group. Another initiative of the group will be to place 
a number of the trails on the Trail Finder website (www.
trailfinder.info) once they are fully rehabilitated with new 
painted blazes and signage. Trail Finder is a free interactive 
mapping site designed to assist people in both New Hamp-
shire and Vermont to get outside by finding trails to hike, 
ski, or snowshoe. Trail Finder is overseen by a consortium 
of groups headed by the Upper Valley Trails Alliance. The 

other outdoor groups who 
collaborate with Trail 
Finder are the UNH Co-
operative Extension, the 
Vermont Department of 
Forests, Parks and Rec-
reation and the National 
Park Service Rivers, 
Trails and Conservation 
Assistance Program.
We are very excited to 

share our knowledge of 
hiking places in Antrim 
though Trails of Antrim. 
Please feel free to join 
us on a hike or help on a 
trail work day. You can 
find out more information 
at the above Facebook 
Group page.  ` 
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Griffin DeLisle enjoys a hike along the Meadow Marsh Trail.

Annabelle DeLisle explores the Lily Pond Trail.


